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Juliette Low Seminar 2024 - WAGGGS International Leadership Event 

The Juliette Low Seminar (JLS) is a World Association of Girl Guides and Girl Scouts 
(WAGGGS) leadership development program which brings an international network of girls 
and young women together, with a goal of empowering them to develop as empathetic global 
citizens who value different perspectives and celebrate diversity. 

This year's theme is peace and young women will focus on building peace in their local 
communities, participants, leading together to create an equal, inclusive world where all girls 
can thrive. 

Program dates April 2024 to December 2024 
 
Who should apply? 
Girl Guide members aged 18 - 30 years who are interested in leadership development and 
being part of a global program. 
 
Participant journey 
April, May, June: E-learning courses,  Patrol meetings online - approx. 7 hrs a month. 
July, August, September: Develop and run 100 Girls Projects -approx. 10 hrs a month.  
29 September to 5 October: Attend in-person event at a World Centre (Nuestra Cabaña, 
Kusafiri or Sangam). Full availability for week-long event. 
October, November, December: Complete 100 Girls Project. Attend Closing Party (Dec). 

Program cost $1900 
This includes JLS program fees, World Centre accommodation and meals for in-person event. 

 
Additional costs - Travel to World Centre event, visa, travel insurance, technology etc. 
There will be some financial support available from Girl Guides Australia. 
 
How to apply Complete the International Program/Event Application Form 
 
Note: the process includes an SGGO membership check and information from two referees (one 
Guiding and one personal) so factor that in and apply now! 

Application deadline Monday 26 February 2024 
 

If you have questions please email Joy, National Coordinator International - 
international@girlguides.org.au 
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